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Dear Committee, 
Protection of animals is now of paramount importance with Koalas now on the verge of 
extinction and people being allowed to do terrible things to domestic animals. 
The RSPCA will only act when animals are not being fed but will not act for other areas of 
cruelty. 
We had the experience of a neighbour who kept a dog locked up in his garage without never 
letting it out. 
We have live animal exports where cruelty is rampant. 
We must protect animals from humans 
Unlike humans they can't tell lies. 
Regards, 
Stephen Morris 


